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BY EMAIL 

 

June 28, 2013 

 

File No. 0480-20-07 

 

Frieda Schade 

Manager, Central Area Parks 

Metro Vancouver Regional Parks 

 

Dear Frieda: 

 

Re: Belcarra Regional Park Cabins 

 

At the Regular Council meeting of June 25, 2013, Port Moody City Council considered the 

Belcarra South Preservation Society’s delegation request from June 11, 2013 and passed the 

following resolution: 

 

 THAT City of Port Moody request Metro Vancouver to continue to work with the 

 Belcarra South Preservation Society to identify potential solutions to allow the 

 cabins to remain as rental cabins. 

 

Yours truly,  

 

 
 

Colleen Rohde 
City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


